
Dear Channa Newell, 
 
As you may know, the passage of SB 863 prevented local governments from 
protecting their local farmers from damage from GMO crops.  The rational given for 
this bill was that there needed to be a state-wide regulation.  Of course, no state-
wide regulation to protect the integrity of Non-GMO crops has been enacted.  With 
Trump in the White house, it is now more important than ever that Oregon stand up 
to big corporations like Monsanto, and protect our local farmers.  Please support HB 
2739 to give local farmers some measure of protection. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eli Dumitru 
 
 


